
Updated Frances Perkins Building Mask
Guidelines
This message is intended for all Frances Perkins Building Occupants

Per the attached message, we will no longer be requiring mask usage in the Frances Perkins Building for fully vaccinated
staff, contractors, or visitors.

As you are aware, the Frances Perkins Building has a COVID-19 Mitigation Plan and related signage. It will take us
some time to provide an updated plan and signage so we appreciate your patience as we adapt to rapidly evolving policy
changes.

The Child Development Center has indicated that they will retain a requirement for mask usage in their space. All
teachers, parents, visitors, and children 2 and older entering the space must wear a mask in accordance with the
Center’s specific guidelines.

I want to underscore that, as noted in the attached email to all DOL employees, there is no change in our maximum
telework posture or other components of the DOL COVID-19 Workplace Safety Plan. Employees, contractors and visitors
may only enter the FPB for mission critical activities that cannot be performed remotely and all DOL workplaces are
capped at 25% of normal occupancy limits.

Thank you,

Julia A. Tritz

Director, Business Operations Center
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